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16 June 2023 

To whom this may concern, 

This letter of reference is written for and at the request of Soh Shi Yong who was under my 

supervision during his appointment at ACKTEC Technologies Ptd Ltd from August 2021 to August 

2022.  

As an intern, Shi Yong have contributed greatly to the company. He is a curious and proactive 

learner who is also able to adapt quickly to changes. During his internship, he has demonstrated 

himself as a reliable team player, collaborating well with the rest of the team and delivering tasks 

on time. In light of his commitment and capabilities, Shi Yong was offered a full-time position as a 

junior full-stack developer upon the end of his 6-month internship period till his commencement of 

his National Service obligations on 16 August 2022. 

Shi Yong had worked on numerous projects during his stint at ACKTEC. Some of the contributions he 

has made includes the development of a data visualisation tool which enabled stakeholders 

including the company’s management team and investors to analyse more quickly and make which 

allow for better and faster decision-making. He was also involved in development of APIs and 

researching and devising server solutions to ensure the scalability of the company’s growing online 

learning platform.  

One innovative capability that he was involved in developing was the practical application of the 

use of cameras for learning. In this aspect, he helped the company to develop the capability for 

the camera to track body gestures and interaction with virtual objects. This was applied to a martial 

arts programme, which is a physical skill-based learning content, where children were engaged in 

practicing moves through a game that involved Shi Yong’s programme. This had greatly added 

value to the company’s technological capabilities.  

Should you have any questions/clarifications, feel free to reach me at 

annabelle@acktechnologies.com 

Sincerely, 

 

Annabelle Tan 

Head of Marketplace (KiQS) 


